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Fall Masonic Weekend 

Newberry, Michigan 

 

October 4th 
Ahmed Shrine will meet at 

Elks Lodge #1705 

 

Social hour at 6:00 pm 

Dinner meeting at 7:00 pm 

October 5th 
Scottish Rite will meet at 

McMillan Lodge # 400 

  8:30 am Registration 

  9:00 am Candidate Orientation 

  9:30 am 4th Degree 

10:30 am 14th Degree 

11:00 am 19th Degree 

12:30 pm Lunch  (Ladies welcome) 

  2:00 pm 32nd Degree 

  4:30 pm Brothers of the Rite 

Bus departs for Dinner at Tah-

quamenon Falls Brewery and 

Pub and pub tour to Wolf Inn 

and Pine Stump Junction. 

See Details inside this edition !  

Combined Issue - Scottish Rite Salute & Shrine Ahmedian 
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Circus Committee 
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Downtown 

Escanaba 
 

  (906) 786-5033  
 

www.nymanjewelers.com 

Your 

source for 

Fraternal 

Jewelry  

and more. 

Nyman Jewelers 

Good afternoon 
Ladies and Noble’s, 

The summer is almost over and 
autumn will quickly be upon us. We 
will soon be pulling out our fall 
jackets, bundling firewood, and 
sipping hot chocolate, while we 
admire the beautiful fall colors. This 
summer, has been one of the best 
summers that I have ever had. I had 
the pleasure of being on the turf at 
Lambeau Field with the Imperial 
Potentate, and the Potentate’s 
from Beja, Tripoli and Zor for the 
kick-off of the Midwest Shrine 
game.  
The very next day was the R. 
Thomas Peter’s Memorial Golf 
outing, which was an absolute 
success thanks to Oliver Burns, 
Tony Giorgianni, Ill. Ryan Engle, 
Travis Freeman, Barrett Engle, 
Gordy Peterson, Hailee Engle, Ike 
Blessitt, Cheryl and Bob Morrison, 
Charlie Simons, Sarah Balding, Anna 
LaBrenche and all the golfers that 
attended. This event would not 
have been possible with all your 
help. Thank you! 

The summer ceremonial was held 
on August 10th 2019, I am proud to 
report that we welcomed two new 
Noble’s into your ranks, so if you 
see Noble McGinn or Noble Taylor 
make sure you congratulate them 
and welcome them to our Shrine. 
While we aren’t able to have the 
parades in Marquette like we used 
to, we were still able to do the 
Shrine around town. We loaded 
everyone onto the Ahmed Shrine 
Clown bus and slowly made our 
way around Marquette. I can 
happily report that while we can’t 
parade like we used to, we still 
managed to attract quite a crowd. I 
can happily say that fun was had by 
all. 

I’ve spent enough time reminiscing 
on the great times, which were had 
by all this summer, we need to now 
turn our attention to what is to 
come. First, I need to report that 
the upcoming fishing trip to 
Standard Rock is going to be re-
scheduled, we are currently 
working with the Charter company 
and our own Masonic calendar to 
re-schedule a time and date that 
doesn’t majorly conflict with other 
events. 

(Continued on page 4) 

   

   J. Corey Cain 
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 We have three other major events 
coming up this fall that you all 
need to make sure you have on 
your calendars.  
September 21st in Marquette will 
be the Ahmed Shrine Travel 
Raffle, remember to get out and 
sell those tickets, need not be 
present to win. The travel raffle 
tickets, are the best deal you are 
going to get all year, $25 for a 
chance to win a Caribbean cruise 
and 24 other prizes, we must be 
crazy. 

The next major event is our all 
Masonic weekend in Newberry, 
please reference the cover of the 
Ahmedian and other pages for 
more information.  
 
PUT THIS ON YOUR CALENDAR! 
After all that hard we are going to 
have a relaxing weekend on 

Mackinac Island, October 19th we 
will be staying at the Lake View 
Hotel on Mackinac Island, 
currently we have 3 rooms still 
available at the hotel for $139.00 
for the night, these are double 
queen rooms, so if necessary we 
can double up, depending on your 
situation that is. As we get closer, 
a secret trip itinerary will be given 
to those Noble’s and their ladies 
who signed up for the trip. I won’t 
give away the surprise now but 
it’s going to be a good time and 
perhaps a bit spooky…. 

I hope that everyone has enjoyed 
their summer and all of the 
festivities that Ahmed has been 
able to provide. Please remember 
these types of activities wouldn’t 
be possible without the help and 
dedication of all of our Noble’s, 
their Ladies and friends. Thank 
you to all those that have helped 
to make Ahmed the great temple 
that it is. 

~ Corey Cain, Potentate 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Continued from page 3) 

(Continued on page 5) 

Official Call Of The 

Potentate  
Notice is hereby given that the  

next scheduled Stated Sessions  

of Ahmed Temple A.A.O.N.M.S.  
 

Regular Meeting 
 

Friday, October 4 

Newberry Elks Lodge 

6:00 pm Social Hour 

7:00 pm Dinner Meeting 
 

 ============================

For the transaction of such business  

as may come before the Temple 

By Order of J. Corey Cain,  

Ill. Potentate Ahmed Temple 
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Hello All, 
I thought that I 
would catch you 
up on financials of 
Ahmed Circus with 
the marketing company only 
brought in $6,000 after the bills 
and the golf outing after all is said 
and done will break even. 
What does this mean? 
It means that Ahmed is in need of 
a win with the Travel Raffle. We 
started selling tickets a little over 
a month ago. We have 7 that have 
returned with money to the 
temple. If we sell all 1200 before 
September 21st Ahmed 
will make $25,000 + in profit. 
Ahmed, my Brothers, is in need of 
fundraising money to continue to 
thrive. 
Unfortunately we have lost many 
good brothers to the Black Camel 
as we do every year and as we are 
trying to bring in new members to 
the fold we are not keeping up. 
If you haven’t got tickets contact 
your local club secretary or me 
here at the office. We will send 
them to you so you can get out 
there and support our 
Organization that supports over 
300 kids across the Upper 
Peninsula. 
Summer Ceremonial was good 

this year we had a great group of 
Nobles and ladies show up and 
have a great time. We look 
forward to seeing you all at the 
events as the more Shriners and 
their ladies that we can get in 
the room the more opportunities 
for fun that we have. 
Fall looks to be a good one this 
year and we are planning to be in 
Newberry in October for the 
Masonic Weekend like we did last 
year in the Sault. It was a great 
turnout and I look forward to 
seeing a great turnout this year 
again. 
Lastly I want to remind you all 
that we are a team of men 
committed to a larger goal. 
Remember that our goal is to take 
care of kids across the Upper 
Peninsula and across the world. 
We do this by supporting the 
Hospitals and the transportation 
fund. That being said if we don’t 
have the means to take care of 
ourselves we can’t continue to 
take care of kids and their 
families. Ahmed Shrine and its 
divan are always looking to better 
our position financially so we can 
thrive not just survive. We are all 
busy people, and we all want to 
see our mission succeed. The way 
to do that is participate in your 
local shrine clubs, sell tickets, talk 
to your friends, sons, grandsons, 
about the greatest philanthropy in 

(Continued from page 4) 

(Continued on page 6) 

From The Recorder 
By Ryan Engle. P.P. 
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 the world. 
As Always I look forward to seeing 
you all soon at an event. 
Have a great day! 
 
Fraternally, 
Ryan Engle, PP 
Recorder Ahmed Shriners 
 

Greetings from 
Newberry Nobles,  
 
The summer months have been 
exciting times for our Newberry 
Shrine Club. As I draft my 
column I can’t help but think that 
just a few years ago our Shrine 
Club was on life support, with one 
active member James S. Parrish III. 
Fast forward to this summer our 
Shrine Club single handily sold 
CD’s for the band Foreigner at 
their concert event in St. Ignace. 
We helped raise over $1,500 for 
Shriner Hospitals for Children! All 
of our members and ladies had so 
much fun and said we would do 
this again in a heartbeat since it 
was such a rewarding experience. 
We also invited a Blue Lodge 
member from McMillan #400. He 
was so moved by the event that 
he decided to become a Shiner 
just two days later at our Summer 

Ceremonial! It’s a lesson to the 
Shrine Clubs that are struggling, 
and to all of us, that things can 
change for the better with a little 
work and commitment to the 
Craft. Speaking out our Summer 
Ceremonial, we welcomed two 
new Nobles Hal Taylor and 
Sterling McGinn both of 
Newberry!  
Our Newberry Shrine Club will be 
starting monthly dinner meetings 
moving around at area 
restaurants. Our first dinner 
meeting will be Thursday, 
September 5th . If you would like 
to attend call or email me with 
details. We’re so excited to be 
back at this point of membership 
with our Shrine Club. My cell 
number is 906-420-1065 and my 
email is travis@sovcomm.net 
We’re turning out thoughts to fall 
and our second annual Fall 
Masonic Weekend will be 
taking place in Newberry. Friday, 
October 4th Ahmed Shrine will 
meet at the Newberry Elks 
Lodge #1705. Social Hour will be 
at 6pm with our dinner meeting to 
follow at 7pm. Then Saturday, 
October 5th the Valley of 
Marquette will host our 191st 
Reunion at McMillan Lodge #400 
starting around 9am. We’ll round 
out the weekend with a Brothers 
of the Rite Ceremony and The 
Dirge. The Brothers of the Rite bus 

(Continued from page 5) 

(Continued on page 7) 

High Priest and 

Prophet 
By Travis Freeman 
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 will Dirge and enjoy the fall foliage 
with a tour to Tahquamenon Falls 
Brewery and Pub for dinner and 
drinks, with stops at Wolf Inn and 
Pine Stump Junction to follow. 
A room block is set up at the new 
Pleasant Moose Lodge, located 
behind Zellars Village Inn, 
in Newberry. Rates start at $82 for 
a two double queen bed room. 
Call 906-762-1000 to book your 
room today. Ask for the All 
Masonic Weekend rate. 
It’s a great time to be a Mason 
and I hope to see you in Newberry 
the first weekend in October. 
 
Fraternally yours in the sunshine 
of the Shrine, 

 
 

 

 
Ladies and Nobles: 
Summer Ceremonial is 
officially over, and 
2019 seems to be winding down. 
It was a great time sharing in the 
fellowship with all the Ladies and 
Nobles who attended. This year, 
we had the first R. Thomas Peters 
memorial golf outing, which was 
well attended and a very fun time. 
Summer Ceremonial is always a 
fun time for the Nobility. This year 

we also had a drawing for the 
Henry .22 Rifle for the 125 year 
Ahmed Shrine Giveaway Tribute. 
This handsome rifle was won by 
Escanaba’s Harold “Bud” Irving. 
Moving forward, the Divan is 
going to be meeting soon to 
discuss whether we should 
make some changes in our events 
schedule. Our focus in recent 
years has been to make Ahmed 
more accessible, and get more 
Nobles throughout the Peninsula 
involved. We are eager to hear 
what the Ladies and Nobility want 
from Ahmed, and what we can do 
to make things better. If you have 
any suggestions that you think will 
help Ahmed, please let me or 
another Divan member know. 
Ahmed is wonderful, and we are 
looking forward to having many 
more great years in this 
noble Shrine of ours. 
 

John Bergman 
 
 
 
 

(Continued from page 6) 

(Continued on page 8) 

Chief Rabban  

By John M.A. Bergman 
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Nobles of the 
Mystic Shrine, 
(I know we are no 
longer to refer to 
ourselves as that, as directed by 
Imperial a few years back when 
the went from A.A.N.O.M.S to 
Shriner's International. But it’s so 
much cooler than just saying 
Nobles)  
Welcome to late summer.  Did you 
realize the year is over half way 
gone?  We are closer to the start 
of 2020 than we are to the start of 
2019. soon we will be in the 4th 
quarter of 2019.  I hope you have 
made some memories in 2019.  I 
hope you have grown in your walk 
in Masonry and with the Shrine.  
It is this time of year where, for 
most of us, our new years 
resolutions are a thing of the past, 
as we have failed miserably. But 
when I  look back at the first part 
of 2019 and ask what have I done?   
I may not have restarted an 
exercise program and lost 20 
pounds. I may not have read a 
book a month, in fact right now I 
am still working on book 2 this 
year.  But I can look back at parts 
of 2019 that are gone and be 
proud. I have been out being a 
Shriner, and that means more to 

me than almost anything else. 
What does it mean to be a 
Shriner?  I think everyone may 
have a different opinion. To me, it 
means trying to be the best I can 
be, and supporting  my brothers, 
and supporting our cause of 
helping less fortunate children. 
But what is does that mean?   
First it means I am a man,  and a 
Mason in good standing.  To get 
into the Shrine, I had to be first a 
Master Mason.  Masonry is the 
foundation of the Shrine. Our Arch 
Degree reminds us of that. To be a 
good Shriner, we must also live by 
the code of a Mason, 
circumscribing ourselves and 
squaring our actions to each 
other. 
Second, to me it means I am an 
important part of something 
bigger than myself.  One of the 
draws to the Shrine for me was 
the Shriner Children's Hospital 
System.  I wanted to be a part of 
something bigger than me that 
made a difference in the world.  It 
is hard to find something that 
makes more of a difference in 
more lives than our Shriner 
Children's Hospitals.  If you have 
never had the chance to visit one, 
put that on your bucket list. The 
doctors, nurses and other workers 
are like none other I have ever 
encountered. the services offered 
are top notch. We have a lot to be 

(Continued from page 7) 

(Continued on page 9) 

1st Ceremonial 

Master 
By Lance Malburg 
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 proud of in our Hospital system.   
We are all important parts of the 
Shriner's Hospital system.   We 
each have different spheres of 
influence. Sometime in your life, I 
guarantee, you will either come 
across someone who can use the 
services of Shriner's Hospital, or 
someone who is willing to give to 
it. Maybe both. Maybe several of 
each. Even if  you can't personally 
be able to give your time, talents, 
or services, that doesn't mean 
that you can't be the tool 
someone else uses to access the 
system.  Let that sink in. You may 
be the conduit which connects a 
kid to a service which will help 
restore a life, or you may be a 
conduit in which someone else 
helps support the services which 
help so many lives. 
Third, it means I have good men 
to associate with which I  can call 
more than nobles, more than 
brothers, but also friends. Lets 
face it, the hospital is big and far 
away.  We lose site of  things and 
forget  if we don't see them 
regularly.  However we all have 
local clubs and units with other 
Nobles closer to home.  It is this 
social networking with like 
minded men that I really enjoy.  
They remind me that  I am a part 
of something that matters by 
being in the Shrine. 
 

Lastly, being a Shriner means 
having fun.  Let's face it, the 
Shrine has a reputation for fun.  
To most of the non-masonic 
world, Shriners are men wearing 
silly red hats and having fun. They  
drive silly little cars, bikes, and 
other vehicles in parades.  

Shriner's are also clowns run 
around at the circus.  They 
support Shriner's Hospitals for 
Children,  the best bone, joint, and 
burn centers in the whole world.  
They are always seen having fun, 
and always enjoying each others 
company.  That is what I thought 
growing up, and once I became a 
Shriner, I knew my impression as a 
kid wasn't to far off.  (Maybe I 

(Continued from page 8) 

(Continued on page 10) 
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Shrine Hospital  

Chairman 
 

By James Loman 

took this part of Shriners having 
fun too seriously as now I am a 
Chief Joey.  But I do enjoy being a 
clown so much)  
What I didn't understand when I 
was younger was the bonds of 
brotherhood. And that is what ties 
us all together. The brotherhood. 
Knowing deep down we have like 
ideals and that we are there for 
each other.  
 I am never alone as long as I am a 
Noble of the Mystic Shrine.  
Neither are you. 
 
In Fraternity, Fellowship and Fun 
 
Lance Malburg 
1st Ceremonial Master 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Boys Town Hospital-Shriners 
venture to allow better access to 
orthopedic care. 
from Omaha World-Herald Aug 
11, 2019 
 
Jennifer Olsen has been traveling 
back and forth between Lincoln 
and Minneapolis regularly since 
her daughter, Maylena, was 8 
months old. 
At first, they made about two trips 
a year. The number peaked at 16 

in the last half of 2013 when 
Maylena had the first of three 
procedures to lengthen a leg 
that’s shorter than the other. Last 
year, they made the drive 13 
times and this year three — so far. 
But Jennifer Olsen is hoping a new 
collaboration between Boys Town 
National Research Hospital and 
Shriners Healthcare for Children-
Twin Cities Clinic will cut their 
drive time for some routine visits 
from seven hours to an hour. 
The two organizations announced 
Thursday in a room packed with 
fez-wearing Shriners — and a 
clown — that orthopedic 
specialists from Shriners Twin 
Cities Clinic will travel to Omaha 
to hold regular face-to-face clinics 
at Boys Town, beginning in 
September. 
Boys Town also will serve as the 
first telehealth site in the  Shriners 
Twin Cities Clinic service territory, 
which covers seven states and 
parts of Canada. 
The aim is to provide greater 
access to orthopedic care for 
existing and new patients in 
Nebraska and surrounding states. 
Maylena Olsen, now 15, is among 
more than 500 patients who 
already travel regularly from 
Nebraska to be seen at the 
Shriners Twin Cities Clinic. She has 
a rare genetic condition that 
causes skeletal malformations and 

(Continued from page 9) 

(Continued on page 11) 
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 other problems. 
Mother and daughter participated 
in a demonstration of the 
telehealth technology last week 
from Shriners Twin Cities Clinic 
before getting on the road back to 
Lincoln. 
“The drive to Omaha will be so 
much easier than having to drive 
up (to Minnesota) all the time,” 
Jennifer Olsen said. 
Dr. Edward Kolb, director of the 
Boys Town hospital, said some 
face-to-face visits by the 
Minnesota orthopedics team 
began in November. 
Roger Robinson, chairman of the 
Shriners Twin Cities Clinic board, 
said the Minnesota team so far 
has seen 84 patients from 
Nebraska, Iowa and South Dakota 
at Boys Town, saving families trips 
to the Twin Cities. 
Shriners also volunteer to drive 
patients to visits, he said. Last 
year, volunteer drivers made 150 
trips from Nebraska to the Twin 
Cities. That number likely will 
decrease. And while Shriners and 
other groups may help cover 
travel and lodging costs, families 
may face out-of-pocket costs that 
can mount over time. 
Robinson was joined for the 
announcement by top officials 
from Shriners Hospitals for 
Children and Shriners 
International, the fraternal and 

philanthropic organization that 
helps support the hospital 
network. 
Kolb said the new partners already 
are talking about other services 
they could expand access to 
through the collaboration, such as 
cleft lip and palate, cochlear 
implants and deafness. All are 
among Boys Town’s specialties. 
“We’re going to build something 
better together,” he said. “This 
announcement today is not the 
end of what we began ... but really 
the beginning of new things we’re 
going to do together.” 
Boys Town staff will provide 
support if needed during the face-
to-face clinics, particularly 
radiology services. 
The telehealth consultations will 
be conducted over high-speed 
Internet connections, using tools 
such as hand-held cameras to get 
close-ups and digital 
stethoscopes, otoscopes and 
dermascopes. The close-ups could 
be used to check how well 
incisions are healing and monitor 
range of motion in joints, among 
other things. 
 
“I truly look forward to watching 
this relationship grow for the 
benefit of current and future 
patients from Nebraska and 
surrounding states,” Kolb said. 
 
 
 

(Continued from page 10) 
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 Summer Ceremonial & Golf ! 
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 Selling CDs at Foreigner 

Gun Raffle Winner Harold Irving - Escanaba  
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Supporters 
 
 

 Linda & Jerry Beard (8/19) 

 

 Bob Antilla (5/20) 
 

 

 In Memory of 
  

David Bedwell P.G.M. 
By Bob Conley P.G.M. & Joneil (02/2022) 

 

Richard W. Nebel, PP 
by Ronald J. Miron (5/20) 

 

 

John Bergman Sr. 
By Maurice English (10/20) 

 

  

Sara Drennan 
By Linda, Jim, Jossie, Janet  

& John Drennan (10/20) 
  

 

 

James  N. Henderson 
By Joyce Henderson & Gary Crawford (11/20) 

  
 

Randy Kivisto 
By Esther Kivisto (12/19) 

 

 

J.M. Longyear 
By Ralph Roberts (12/20) 

 
  
 

Theodore & Isabelle Stenson 
By Jon-Eric Stenson  (10/19) 

 
 

Patrick Murphy 
By Olive Murphy Mayger (11/20) 

 

 

Bill and Gloria Jackson 

Wayne Jussila 
By Effie Jussila  (8/20) 

 

Bob Bouschor 
By Terry & Dawn Woods (8/20) 

Michael & Joan Hill 

Raymond Hirvonen Trust 

Fred & Cathy Joiner 

 

In Memory of 
 

R. Tom Peters 
By Michael & Gloria LaPointe (6/20) 

 

Maury & Robbie Sue English 
By Danny Yarger  (11/19) 

 

 

Ron Miron 
By Elizabeth Gaibreath (7/20) 

 

Brodie C. and Blanch C. Westen 
By Charles J and Brodie C. Westen, Jr.   (11/20) 

 
Green Hamblin 

By Sarah Hamblin   (5/20) 

 

Donations made to the  

Transportation Fund  
  
 

 

Robert P. & Ella B. Hudson Foundation 
(11/19) 

 

Don Armstrong 
By Nathaniel & Raeona Armstrong  (4/20) 

 

 

William G. Mather Estate (2/20) 
 

 

Dorothy Loman  (1/20) 

 

Maplewood Chapter # 511, OES  (2/20) 

 

 

Donations made to  

Shrine Hospitals  
 

Carrie Lou Thomas 
(12/19) 

 

George E. Maule Estate 

 

Richard Wm. Nebel Memorial 
 

2019 Ahmedian Supporters 
Help fill this page !  For $20.00 your name or “in memory of” will be listed for one year  

Support the Ahmedian.  Send your donation to: Ahmed Shriners - 128 West Washington 

Street - Marquette, MI Date behind name indicates one year from last donation, - Name in 

light gray means last issue. 
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Ahmed Business Directory 
Business can be listed on this page for a 

charge of $40.00 per year. Business head-

ing will be added as needed. Many times a 

mason looking for work to be done, would 

rather give that work to a brother mason. 

This directory will help him find a brother 

mason in the line of work that he needs. 

Name in gray means last issue. 
 

Accounting & Taxes 
Kroncich, Hill & Associates, P.C.(10/19) 

104 Coles Drive. Suite A, Marquette 

Michael R. Hill, CPA  

(906) 228-7950 

 

 

Masonic & Shrine Jewelry 
Nyman Jewelers  (01/20) 

Downtown Escanaba  

Eric Nyman .....….... (906) 786-5033  

 

Radio Advertising   
Promotions &  

Programmatic Digital Display 
Marquette/Munising:                    (03/20)

Big Country 92.3 WJPD; 94 Rock; 

Oldies 99.5; News/Talk 1320 WDMJ 
Iron Mountain:  
93 Rock; Star 94.3; News/Talk 1450 
Newberry/Sault Ste. Marie/St. Ignace: 
Oldies 93; 1450 WNBY; Rock 101; 99.5 Yes-FM 

County 105; 1230 WSOO; ESPN 1400 
Travis Freeman....Cell: (906) 420-1065 

   Email: travis@sovcomm.net 

Ahmed Shrine Bingo 
 

Masonic Building  -  Doors open 4:00 p.m. 

   Sales 5:45 p.m.  -  Bingo starts at 6:45 p.m.    
 

 

$1,000 Jackpot!  

         

    Over $2,200 in prizes every Wednesday. 
 

New to Bingo?   We will help you get started! 

Great Fun !   

Please help fill this page 
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Do you know a Mason who would Enjoy the Sunshine of the Shrine? 
Why not ask him to Join today.  
Ask a Friend to dinner at your Local Lodge this Month. 
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                                                       September 2019  

   
 

  2 - Monday ……….... Lake Superior Lodge 67  

  2 - Monday .…….……Menominee Bethel #18 

  3 - Tuesday ...…….…… Teal Lake Lodge 202  

  4 - Wednesday …… Iron Mountain Lodge 388  

  4 - Wednesday ..…… Queen of the North OES 
  5 - Thursday ….…………... Sault Shrine Club 

  5 - Thursday .…………….….. Patrol Meeting  

  5 - Thursday . Crystal Falls-Iron River Lodge 385  

  5 - Thursday ..………. Gladstone Lodge 396  

  5 - Thursday ...…….…..… Munising OES 424 

  5 - Thursday ....…………..….. Negaunee OES 
  5 - Thursday ...…….….. Marquette Bethel #16 

  9 - Monday ……..…....... Marquette York Rite 

10 - Tuesday ..…….…… Manistique York Rite 
10 - Tuesday .….…… Negaunee Chapter RAM 

10 - Tuesday ..……..……… L’Anse Lodge 547  
10 - Tuesday ..……………… Bethel Lodge 358  

10 - Tuesday .… Escanaba/Gladstone Bethel #9 

10 - Tuesday ...…..……… Munising Bethel #43 
11 - Wednesday .… Copper Country Lodge 135  

11 - Wednesday .....…….… Norway Lodge 362  

11 - Wednesday ...…... Grand Island Lodge 422  

11 - Wednesday ..….... Crystal Falls Bethel #39 

11 - Wednesday .……….. McMillan Lodge 400   

12 - Thursday ...……….... Ironwood Lodge 389  
12 - Thursday ……... Les Cheneaux Lodge 590  

12 - Thursday …....………..….. Marquette OES 

12 - Thursday ……………….. Delta Lodge 195  
14 - Saturday ….....…… St. Ignace Shrine Club 

16 - Monday …………… Scottish Rite Meeting  

16 - Monday ..……..….... Lakeside Lodge #371 
16 - Monday …….……Menominee Bethel #18 

17 - Tuesday …...….…… Marquette Lodge 101  

17 - Tuesday …...….……..… Menominee #269  
18 - Wednesday ...….… St. Ignace Lodge #369 

18 - Wednesday .................... Delta Shrine Club 

19 - Thursday ...……..…..Interstate Shrine Club 

19 - Thursday ………..... Munising Shrine Club 

19 - Thursday ......……. Marquette Bethel # 16 

24 - Tuesday …. Escanaba/Gladstone Bethel #9 
24 - Tuesday ..…..……… Munising Bethel #43 
25 - Wednesday ..….... Crystal Falls Bethel #39 

26 - Thursday ....... Keweenaw-Bay Shrine Club 
26 - Thursday ..  Escanaba Commandery No. 47 

26 - Thursday .………...... Tri-City Shrine Club 

30 - Monday ….....…..… Hiawatha Shrine Club 

  

 

                              October 2019 

  

 

  1 - Tuesday ...…….…… Teal Lake Lodge 202  
  2 - Wednesday …… Iron Mountain Lodge 388  

  2 - Wednesday ..…… Queen of the North OES 

  3 - Thursday ….…………... Sault Shrine Club 
  3 - Thursday ..…………….….. Patrol Meeting  

  3 - Thursday .Crystal Falls-Iron River Lodge  385  

  3 - Thursday ..………. Gladstone Lodge 396  
  3 - Thursday ...…….…..… Munising OES 424 

  3 - Thursday ....…………..….. Negaunee OES 

  3 - Thursday ...…….….. Marquette Bethel #16 
  4 - Friday ...…….….. Ahmed Shrine Meeting 

  5 - Saturday .….….. Fall Reunion—Newberry 

  7 - Monday ……….... Lake Superior Lodge 67  
  7 - Monday .…….……Menominee Bethel #18 

  8 - Tuesday …...……… Manistique York Rite 
  8 - Tuesday ….…… Negaunee Chapter RAM 

  8 - Tuesday …...….……… L’Anse Lodge 547  

  8 - Tuesday ……………… Bethel Lodge 358  
  8 - Tuesday … Escanaba/Gladstone Bethel #9 

  8 - Tuesday ..…..……… Munising Bethel #43 
  9 - Wednesday .… Copper Country Lodge 135  
  9 - Wednesday ...…..….… Norway Lodge 362  

  9 - Wednesday ....….. Grand Island Lodge 422  

  9 - Wednesday ....... Crystal Falls Bethel #39 
  9 - Wednesday .……….. McMillan Lodge 400   

10 - Thursday ...……….... Ironwood Lodge 389  

10 - Thursday ……... Les Cheneaux Lodge 590  
10 - Thursday ..…..………..….. Marquette OES 

10 - Thursday ……………….. Delta Lodge 195  

12 - Saturday ....….…… St. Ignace Shrine Club 
14 - Monday ..…..…….... Marquette York Rite 

15 - Tuesday ...…….…… Marquette Lodge 101  

15 - Tuesday ...…….……..… Menominee #269  
16 - Wednesday .……… St. Ignace Lodge #369  

16 - Wednesday .................... Delta Shrine Club 

17 - Thursday ..…….........Interstate Shrine Club 
17 - Thursday ..……....... Munising Shrine Club 

17 - Thursday ........……. Marquette Bethel # 16 

21 - Monday ……...……. Scottish Rite Meeting  
21 - Monday ..……..….... Lakeside Lodge #371 

21 - Monday .…….……Menominee Bethel #18 

22 - Tuesday .. Escanaba/Gladstone Bethel #9 
23 - Wednesday ...…... Crystal Falls Bethel #39 

24 - Thursday ....... Keweenaw-Bay Shrine Club 

24 - Thursday ..  Escanaba Commandery No. 47 
24 - Thursday ….……...... Tri-City Shrine Club 

28 - Monday ………...… Hiawatha Shrine Club 
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VALLEY OF MARQUETTE – 128 W. WASHINGTON ST., MARQUETTE, MI 49855  

Clarence Grant, 33° Commander-in-Chief / William LeVeque, 33° Secretary 

Masonic Center: (906) 225-1157 / Valley Secretary: (906) 362-1961 

The SALUTE is Published twice a year in May and October.  

WEBSITE: www.MarquetteScottishRite.org     

191st Reunion Schedule (Times & Degrees Tentative) 

Class honoring Brother Gordon Peterson, MSA   

 

 

191st Reunion Saturday 

October 5, 2019 
  

 Masonic Lodge   

Newberry, Michigan   

 

 
 

     8:00-9:00 a.m…..Registration 

 9:00 am………...Orientation for Candidates  

 9:30 am……..….4th Degree - Master Traveler 

 10:30 am……….14th Degree - Grand Elect Mason 

 11:30 am……….19th Degree - Knight of the East 

 12:30 pm……….Lunch & Program (Ladies Welcome) 

 2:00 pm………...32nd Degree - S.P.R.S. 

 4:30 pm………...BOR Event / Pub tour 

  
 

Be sure to bring your Scottish Rite Passport! 
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Illustrious Active  
Jake Hayrynen, 33° 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers,  

Last fall’s Masonic 
Weekend in Sault St. 
Marie was so successful 
we decided to have an-
other similar event this 
year.  This year will be 
held in Newberry on Oc-
tober 4

th
 and 5

th. 
 The 

Shrine will be having fun 
and fellowship on Friday 
evening, an abbreviated 
Scottish Rite Reunion 
Saturday morning and 
we will be adding the 
BOR Dirge and celebra-
tion immediately follow-
ing the Reunion on Sat-
urday. 

If you know any brothers 
that would like to join 
Scottish Rite, Brothers 
of the Rite or both, this 
would be a great time to 
do it! Petitions are in this 
issue. 

Candidates will need to 
contact the Marquette 
Masonic Center 906-225
-1157,  or email Bill 
Leveque 
aasrmgt@gmail.com  or 
for BOR to get the name 
list and shirt order form 
get ahold of jakehay-
rynen@jmlongyear.com 
 or call 906-250-5284. 

 A room block is set up 
at the new Pleasant 
Moose Lodge, located 
behind Zellars Village 
Inn, in Newberry. Rates 
start at $82 for a two 
double queen bed room. 
Call 906-762-1000 to 
book your room today. 
Ask for the All Masonic 
Weekend rate.  

We are hoping that the 
Newberry location will 
attract our Brothers from 
below the bridge. 

 We look forward to a 
GREAT WEEKEND! 

mailto:aasrmgt@gmail.com
mailto:jakehayrynen@jmlongyear.com
mailto:jakehayrynen@jmlongyear.com
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 MARQUETTE LODGE OF PERFECTION  

  

Thrice Potent Master….… James (Corey) Cain 

632 Harding Ave, Kingsford, MI 49802 

eMail: jacain@alumni.nmu.edu  

 Deputy Master ………………...Jeff Marlatt 

28675 S Raber Rd, Goetzville. MI 49736 

eMail: jm22358@hotmail.com 

Senior Warden……………….Barrett Engle 

406 Albert, Marquette, MI 49855-5134 
eMail: bengle@alumni.nmu.edu  

Junior Warden  .………….. Chris Hokenson 

725 Cedar St, Marquette, MI 49855-3703 

eMail: chris@hoketec.com 

Orator …………..…. Gordy Peterson, MSA 

  H-906-226-8873 

1115 Second Street, Marquette, MI 49855  

eMail: gordonjpeterson@yahoo.com  

  

LAKE SUPERIOR COUNCIL PRINCES 

OF JERUSALEM 

 

 Sovereign Prince …..Travis Freeman, MSA 

C: 906-420-1065 

PO Box 252, Newberry, MI 49868 

eMail: travis@wnby.net 

High Priest ….………….…… John Tincher 

125 East Pewabic, Ironwood, MI 49938 

eMail: jtincher@chartermi.net  
Senior Warden ……................... David Edie 

13643 County Rd 407, Newberry, MI 49868 

eMail: upers@hotmail.com  

Junior Warden ……............... Larry Vincent 

807 Newberry Avenue, Newberry, MI 

49868 

eMail: lavincen@hotmail.com  

 

PENINSULAR CHAPTER  

OF ROSE CROIX 

  

Most Wise Master …Trevor Juntunen, MSA 

H-906-481-6201 

PO Box #35, Chassell, MI 49916 

eMail: trevor@bay-insurance.com 

 

Senior Warden ….......……….. Doug Wolfe 

H-906-226-8759 

807 Homestead, Marquette, Michigan 49855  

eMail: dwolfe5@chartermi.net 

Junior Warden ….…....…….... Jason Asplet 

922 Northland Drive, Marquette, MI 49855 

eMail:  jasplet74@gmail.com 

  

FRANCIS M. MOORE CONSISTORY 

  

Commander-in-Chief ……Art Hubler, MSA 

21814 Greenhouse Rd, Skanee, MI 49962 

eMail: art@up.net 

1st Lt. Commander...Richard Rozman, MSA 

102 W Springfield Dr, Gwinn, MI 49841 

eMail: cwo3rozman@aol.com  

Orator …………………..…Tony Gorgianni 

420 Mangum Rd., Marquette, MI 49855 

eMail:  tg906masons@gmail.com 

 

OFFICERS IN ALL BODIES 

  

Treasurer ………………. Mike R. Hill, 33°  

H-906-228-2544 W-906-228-7950 

2006 Wetton Ave, Marquette, MI 49855 

 eMail: mhillcpa@aol.com 

Secretary/Editor…......… Bill LeVeque, 33°  

906-362-1961 

E 9586 Cedar St., Wetmore, MI 49895 

eMail: aasrmqt@gmail.com  

Hospitaler …………...... Gene Connor, 33° 

   H-906-228-3410 

Illustrious Active..…...Jake Hayrynen, 33°  

 H-906-475-7589 

60 M-35, Negaunee, MI 49866  

eMail: jakehayrynen@jmlongyear.com 

 

SCOTTISH RITE BODIES VALLEY OF MARQUETTE       

2018 - 2020 Officers 
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Teal Lake Lodge and Scottish Rite Valley of Marquette are 
pleased to announce an event honoring our Widows and Past 
Masters on September 14th at 4:00 pm at the Teal Lake Lodge in 
Negaunee. 

This year will be extra special as we also honor Brother Alan 
Nelson who is the recent recipient of Medal for Masonic Service 
that was presented to him by the Sovereign Grand Commander 
of Scottish Rite NMJ, David Glattly.  

Alan is one of the only 2 recipients ever in the State of 
Michigan!  It is truly a great honor and we are proud of Alan’s 
dedication and service to Freemasonry. 

This is a family event that will include dinner and short 
presentation. 

Please join us for this wonderful event! 

Scottish Rite, N.M.J. Vision 

“We will strive to be a fraternity that fulfills our  

Masonic Obligation to Care for our Members !” 

 

ATTENTION SCOTTISH RITE MEMBERS WHO ARE VETERANS 

 

Please remember if you are or know of a Scottish Rite member who served our 

Country, please encourage them to log in online, or send their service record in 

so we can present them with the Sammy Davis Veteran Recognition Certifi-

cate and Pin. 

 

Thank you for your service to our Great Nation ! 
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